
SAVE  THE  DATE

THURSDAY 20TH JUNE 2019
This year's New Frontiers in Ophthalmology Meeting 

provides a focus on Paediatric Ophthalmology & 
Strabismus and will host presentations from leading experts 

from Ireland and abroad. The Meeting takes place in the 
Education & Conference Centre, Royal Victoria Eye and 

Ear Hospital

We hope you can join us


